
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

EASTER BONNET PARADE 

FRIDAY 8TH APRIL 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

We warmly invite parents and grandparents of our early years children into 

school to join in our Easter singing and enjoy our traditional Easter Bonnet 

Parade on Friday 8th April. We will be having a morning and an afternoon 

parade, held in the upper-school hall. The children will sing some songs and 

parade their bonnets and then go back to their classrooms. Please enter 

school via the Lilly Hall Road entrance gate. 

 

Woodlands 2A and Woodlands 1 morning children will be having their parade 

from 10.00am. 

 

Woodlands 2B and Woodlands 1 afternoon and Full Day children will be having 

their parade from 2.15pm. 

 

Please ensure your child has a hat to wear and this is brought into school the 

day before (Thursday 7th April) in a clearly labelled bag.   

 

We very much look forward to sharing this wonderful celebration together.  

 

Many thanks, 

   

Mrs S Searson  

Vice Principal 

 
 

 

 

 


